
 

 

Dear Sirs, 

I would like to register my opposition to the development of sites LP_BRCL_29 and 

LP_BRCL_12 in Broadclyst village.  

I believe that these two developments with amount to an increase of 15% in the size 

of the village. This is a significant increase and will lead to over 200 more cars in the 

village which is already very congested in peak times especially around the two 

schools – Clyst Vale and Broadclyst Primary School. 

The roads around the area are not designed for high volumes, they are narrow and 

do not have pavements or cycle lanes, so will be more dangerous for the residents of 

Broadclyst. 

The many of the routes in and out of the village flood causing traffic jams as cars are 

forced to used the remaining routes that are not flooded, this will be made worse by 

new development. 

Also, there are many stables in the Broadclyst area that use the village lanes. This 

will make the lanes far more dangerous for the riders. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 


